
 

2020 Annual Trip Report  

DEALING WITH THE REALITY OF COVID  
We feel very fortunate that none of our partners in Tanzania have contracted COVID and pray 
for their ongoing health and safety.  While COVID prevented us from making our normal annual 
trip in August, Zoom technology allowed us to create a virtual trip broken up in to several Zoom 
sessions.  While not perfect, it has definitely helped us conduct a good deal of the business we 
would have normally handled while on the trip.  We will continue to leverage this form of 
interaction in addition to our annual trips as it allows greater participation from those who 
normally could not make the trip. 
 
TOPICS OF OUR VIRTUAL TRIP SESSIONS 

• Water Usage Reporting, Sustainability and Best Practice Sharing Among Villages 

• Women’s and Men’s Empowerment Seminars & Human Rights Follow-up 

• Update on Iringa Mvumi (current village) and Health Data 

• WASH (Water, Sanitation & Hygiene) Program and Days for Girls Hygiene Program 

• Meet the Leadership of our Next Village Project 

• Discuss Offering Real-world Experience to University of Dodoma Water Program Students 


